
 
From: Dolan, Craig W. [mailto:CWDolan@fedins.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2009 11:50 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Expanding FINRA 

To whom it may concern,  

I strongly oppose the expansion of the scope of FINRA's suitability rules and obligations to include 
recommendations that do not involve securities. As this is being debated at a national level at this time, it 
would be premature and inappropriate (in my opinion) to expand this at this time. I am a professional in 
the insurance industry and I am well aware of the significant scrutiny that we are under in each state. We 
do not need a duality of scrutiny. This would create unnecessary oversight and more confusion than 
accomplishment.  

Thank you.  

Craig W Dolan  
CPCU/LUTCF/ARM  
cwdolan@fedins.com  
507-455-5569  
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